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Peter Best

From: Cheryl Coon <cherylfcoon@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2020 2:24 PM
To: Peter Best
Cc: David Greetham
Subject: 2016 testimony relevant to 2020 Wysong/Ziemba application
Attachments: 50280 SSDP Daley E-mail Attachment 090116.pdf; 50280 SSDP Bickford E-mail

083016.pdf; 50280 SSDE Larson Letter 083116.pdf; 50280 SSDP Daley 083116.pdf;
50280 SSDE Spaulding Letter Attachment 083116.pdf

Dear Peter,
In our conversation on Friday, in answer to my question about inclusion of the 2016 file, you noted that none of the
submissions to the 2016 file would be included in the 2020 application.  You expressed concerns that if the applications
differed, it would not be appropriate to include comments from the prior application.

I have now had an opportunity to thoroughly review the 2016 application and compare it to the 2020. The proposals are
essentially identical.  The only difference is that in 2016, applicants were also seeking a mooring buoy and were
interested in some upland improvements; in 2020, they state that they would remove an existing mooring buoy and the
upland improvements have been eliminated.

A close examination of the 2016 public testimony makes clear that with only one exception (Ms. Sanowski), none of the
commenters were concerned about or addressed the mooring buoy or the upland improvements. They were concerned
about the same part of the proposal that we and many other neighbors are concerned about in 2020 - the plan for a
240-foot dock with boat lifts.

Accordingly, I hereby request that testimony submitted in 2016 by the commenters in the attached documents be
included in the 2020 record.  I will send the relevant 2016 testimony in several emails, beginning with this one.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Coon


























































